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CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.    

WORDWORD
SMARTSMART

                 	    

EXECEXEC
HEADHEAD

David Murray	 Finn McGahon

Ahmet	 Emily Oakes

Gui Da Costa	 Leah Edwards

Clara	 Ruby Devenish

Charlotte Atherton	 Summer Roughsedge

Kayden Nuttall 	 Chanel Van Rooyen

Max Barrow	 Gerrard Lockett

Diyenka	 Jude Lee

Harper Taylor	 Michael Whyman

As we enter the season of elves, glitter and Christmas carols, please keep your Marvellous 
Me account up to date as all of the reminders will be sent through for all the children’s 

Christmas events in and out of school. We have sent out a planner for the month of December 
through the app to inform everyone of what is coming up. 
Next week we have the Year 5 and 6 carol concert on Tuesday (6th) at St Thomas’ Church as 

well as the Christmas Fayre (8th) and the Christmas Jumper day (8th). Also Year 3 and 4 have a panto 
visit on Wednesday at the Civic Hall and finally on Friday year 5 and 6 visit Whitby Hall for a panto 
experience. Finally, Nursery start our Christmas performances on Friday 9th December with their 
performance and crafts in the morning. LOTS OF FESTIVE FUN!!
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RELIGIOUS VISITS
Year 3 and 4 are looking forward 
to their trip to Liverpool Anglican 
Cathedral and Synagogue on Monday, 
linked to their learning in RE.

Reception 
Our reception classes are looking 
forward to a trip to Trinity Church 
next week (RG on Monday and RD 
on Thursday) It should be a fantastic 
rendition of The Snowman. Check out 
twitter for all the photos.

CHOIR
Our magnificent 
choir performed 
at the local 
Morrisons today 
to entertain the 
local community 
and spread 
some festive 
cheer.

ZOO TRIP
KS2 had a wonderful time 
at Chester Zoo on Thursday, 
braving the cold weather 
to see lots of animals on 
display as well as learning 
about conservation and 
deforestation. 




